
 
NOTICE OF MOTION , SUBMITTED BY CLLRS S JONES AND R 
FLETCHER. 
 
 
This Council is concerned about the capacity of the Quality Care Commission 
(QCC) ,to carry out its functions effectively.  The Council resolves to ask the 
Chief Executive to register our concerns, at Ministerial level and with the Chief 
Executive of QCC, with copies of correspondence to our local MPs. 
 
This Council asks Cabinet to refer to the relevant Scrutiny Committees with a 
view to establishing an all-party Task/Finish group to investigate the position 
in Cheshire East regarding the interface between the QCC and our own 
safeguarding service to ensure that our vulnerable residents, particularly 
those in receipt of domiciliary care, are properly protected.     
 
 


